
 
 

 

August 26, 2021 
 

CHAIN OF ROCKS ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

Due to road construction on Chain of Rocks Road, passengers of 

the #4, #6, #20, and #23 should expect delays around the Liberty 

and Chain of Rocks transfer point beginning tomorrow, August 

26, and for the following three weeks. 

   

For details call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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